HECEVEL 5 MPD OF SUPERvision 31 DORANO COST

2014 NOV 24 AM 10: 31

November 20, 2014

RESIDENTIAL BROKERAGE
530.409.3707 Mobile
530.295.4637 Office
530.621.4334 Fax
vemery99@yahoo.com
111 Main Street, Placerville, CA 95667

Vicki Emery

REALTOR® CalBRE #01187431

COPY SENT TO TOARD MEMBERS FOR THEIR INFORMATION

DATE 11-24-14

Dear Board Of Supervisors:

As a Realtor in El Dorado County since 1994, I think extending Prop. 90 will help our County in many ways. Helping tax payers in California move from one County to another within our State will keep the revenue in in our economy. Our economy is still not up to par. We still have lots of unemployed people who are not counted for in the unemployment rates (self –employed, retirees who need to come back into the job market).

People who move into our County will purchase commodities in our County. That helps all of us (Realtors, Small Business to Corporations). Revenues produce jobs and a healthy county.

I have Clients who live in Fremont. They are planning on purchasing a home in our County. If Prop 90 is not extended, they will have no choice but to stay where they are or purchase elsewhere.

We have already seen what happens when building permits are drastically increased, let's not eliminate another resource that will help produce jobs and a healthy economy for all of us.

Sincerely,

Vicki Emery

Coldwell Banker